
From: Robert Wharton <whartontreeservices@gmail.com>  
Sent: 05 October 2022 14:26 
To: Tina Self <Tina.Self@north-norfolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Beeston Hall School Application. 

 

Hi Tina, 

 

I'm on site at the moment unfortunately.  But those two trees are to inspect and remove 

dangerous dead wood only, so don't actually need any permission.  If we could just proceed 

with what is there please.  I can attach the actual survey map now, though this is a google 

earth link with all the trees plotted on GPS, but you will need google earth installed to open 

it. 

 

Thanks,  

 

 

 

Robert Wharton 

Wharton Tree Services 

Tel: 01263 862749, Mob: 07795980180 

www.whartontreeservices.co.uk 

 

 

On Wed, 5 Oct 2022 at 14:16, Tina Self <Tina.Self@north-norfolk.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Mr Wharton 

Thank you for providing the plan of where the trees are.  It looks as though trees 631 and 614 

are not highlighted.  Can I ask you to add these and return it to me please. 

 Kind Regards 

Tina 

Tina Self 

Assistant Technical Officer 

North Norfolk District Council 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.whartontreeservices.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C83872d19e38745fde01108daa6d51b8e%7C9f672fd198824545912b3e81310be672%7C0%7C0%7C638005731812052086%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kRx8Qu7HFfv0Bp117pMmLAkbWWPoU%2BrEoqGY0l60Nwo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Tina.Self@north-norfolk.gov.uk

